
From: jeffrey epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 3:31 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: 6th floor / S76

Subs are insufficient

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 19, 2011, at 10:58 AM, LVJET@aol.com <mailto:LVJET@aol.com> wrote:

Jeffrey,

The earliest date I can meet with FAA on signing our 125 Ops for Boeing manual is April 26, Tuesday, please advise Gulfstream flights for next week? I can always postpone the date and re schedule later in the week,.

S76 should be completed today and ready to depart to St. Thomas if you desire,??

I think its important for me to be present to help Nick calibrate the 6th floor subs and picture color,.Nick is able to return to NY tomorrow Wednesday to install the lens.

Should I come to NY and pick up S76 and Help Nick before heading south with S76?

thank you,
Larry